
 

 
 

LINFIELD CHRISTIAN HIGH SCHOOL 

Winter Mountain 2019 

 
IMPORTANT: Medication Letter  

 
 
Dear Linfield High School Parents: 

 
We recognize that students may need to take medication(s) while at Winter 
Mountain.  It is imperative that you read, understand, and comply with the 
following: 
 

• The Medication Form is specific to Winter Mountain.  Please access it on 
the school website homepage, under the heading “Winter Mountain 2019” 
and turn it in the morning of Winter Mountain departure.  

 

• ANY AND ALL medication, including prescribed and “over the counter” 
requires that you complete the form, and IT MUST BE SIGNED BY A 
PHYSICIAN.  There are no exceptions.  

 

• All “over the counter” medication must be in its ORIGINAL container.  We 
cannot accept medication loose in Ziplocs or other containers.  There will not 
be any over the counter medicine available to students. 

 

• Please bring the form SIGNED BY PARENT & DOCTOR AND the medication 
in its original container to the Medication Check-in table on Tuesday 
morning, January 29th.  Students will be required to speak to the nurse 
personally.   She will be in front of the gym at the Medical Check-in table. Do 
not turn in the form or medication before this time. 

 
If you have any additional questions, please contact Heather Hilling at the High 
School office 951.676.8111 ext. 3300 or hhilling@linfield.com. Thank you in 
advance for your cooperation in this matter. 
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